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Based upon major budget reductions in 2010, the existing Mission, Strategic Plan, and the organizational structure of Shoreline Community College will have to be modified. These changes should take into account the interconnected nature of the college’s programs and services. These changes should be viewed as strategies to sustain the institution well into the future. PSET should determine the strategic, financial and organizational direction of the college, and announce it to the campus community as soon as the restructuring process gets underway.  Throughout the coming weeks and months, PSET should regularly provide information in order to facilitate transparency of the process, and ensure that PSET has the information needed to facilitate effective decision making. 
When deciding on these changes, PSET should operate under the following core principles:

· Shoreline Community College must meet its contractual obligations.
· Shoreline Community College must remain an accredited institution.
· Shoreline Community College must meet its current FTE target allocation.

PSET should restructure the college in order to optimize programs and services in consideration of the institution’s strategic direction as determined by PSET. 
This process should include:

· Optimizing support services/programs/disciplines, with respect to FTE generation in relation to how they serve the needs and demands of the students and the greater college community
· Streamlining services/departments for efficiency

· Maximization of revenues and funding sources
To ensure transparency, decisions regarding the reorganization should be collaborative, understandable, and communicated in a timely fashion.  The following is intended to provide PSET with guidance around these general principles.  PSET should:
1. Determine the college’s strategic objectives, and share them with the campus.  

2. Frame the rationale for restructuring in light of these strategic objectives.
3. Throughout the entire process, communicate regularly with all units through Deans and Directors, and via all-campus meetings.  

4. Throughout the entire process, describe and explain how qualitative and quantitative information is being considered in decision making. 
5. Communicate the rationale for all final restructuring decisions to the campus in a clear and timely fashion after the process concludes.
